SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING

Date

06/11/2024

Present Mrs Taylor, Mrs Igbal, Haaniya Hassan, Lannie Whittaker, Adam Ameen,

Muhammad Ibrahim, Ammaar Mehmood, Umama Sagqib, Ibrahim Katana,,
Rumaysah Fatima, Zakariya Faisan

Mrs Taylor attended the meeting and the children had all prepared some questions
for her.

They asked if we could have a trampoline in the yard but due to health and safety,
Lancashire County Council will not allow this.

The children also asked if we could have a seesaw, which Mrs Taylor said she would
look in to and a slide, which again, due to Health and Safety, is not allowed.

The children asked for new skipping ropes and hula hoops so | will ask Mrs Hills
about this, however it is very important that the children look after all equipment.
We go through so many tennis balls as they are not looked after and lost.

The children asked if Mr Smith would run a golf club — he is happy to set one up in
the summer term.

During Ramadan next year, the children have asked if we can open one of the fasts in
school — celebrating together. This is something we look in to doing.

The School Council have put a bid in with Friends of Bradley for some new wet play
games for the classes.

Some children have asked for a rugby club with an external agency.

All teachers will be running a sports club at some point during the year.

The children have asked if school dinners and packed lunches can sit on the same
table.

Some children have asked if the trim trail can be painted.

Children are allowed to ride their bikes to school with the correct safety equipment
but only after they have done the Bikeability course.

The children have asked if they could arrange some sort of ‘Bring and Buy’ sale to sell
their old toys.

Thank you children for your contributions.




